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 Notice 15 N1 
1) Please note that presents of February Birthday Party has distributed. 

 
2) We are ready for resuming in-person classes. In order to provide a safe 

and clean environment for children, not only the “Snow Care's Space 

atomization disinfection” had been done on 10th February but also having 

the IQAir HealthPro®  250 Plus Air Purifier in the lobby, which has the 

HyperHEPA Filter that was tested and certified as excellent performance 

(European Norm EN1822). The efficiency was in 99.5% for filtering 0.3 μm 

fine & ultra-fine particulate matter, which can filter the particulate 

matter that is 100 times smaller and viruses that are 10 times smaller 

than by general air purifiers on the market. It is to provide a safe and 

hygienic environment for children to have face to face classes.  

 

3) The second Parents’ Day will be held on 27th February (Saturday), please 

attend the meeting accordingly.  

*In the view of coronavirus epidemic, points to be noted:  

(1) Only one parent from each child could attend the meeting. 

(2) Children are not allowed to attend on the Parents Day.  

(3) Parents are required to wear surgical mask, have body temperature check and 

disinfect hands with hand sanitizer before entering the school.  

(4) Parents who were sick are not welcomed and class teacher will contact with parents 

and make new arrangement.  

(5) To avoid crowd, parents are only able to enter school 5 minutes before the meeting 

time. Sorry for any inconvenience caused. 

 
4) School hour:  

Date  School Hours Notes 

*From 1st March (Monday) to 12th 

March (Friday) 

N1A 9:00-10:30 

Class 

activities  

N1B 10:45-12:15 

N1C 1:30-3:00 

N1D 3:15-4:45 

*Refreshments will not be provided, in order to prevent from taking off children’s 

masks and reduce the risk of infection. Please bring along with their own water bottles 

to lessons. 
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5) As “Daffodil Photo Competition” was held recently, we would like to take 

this chance to thank all parents and children who took beautiful photos 

for the well-grown and well-decorated Daffodil. We also would like to 

invite all of you to vote for the greatest piece during 3rd March to 5th 

March via online. The voting website will be delivered through WhatsApp 

later. 

 

6) Please bring back the “Dianthus” potted plant for the “One Person, One 

Flower” exhibition which is going to be held from 1st March to 4th March. 

A certificate will be provided to children to show praise and children 

can have the plant back after the exhibition.  
 

7) Attached with the following leaflet 
i. “HKFWS”- School Suspension Support Pack brochure (N1-K3) 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Tong Shuk Yee 

The Principal 

22/2/2021     


